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Band and Choir Concerts: ​​ TMS band and choir students performed their first 
concerts of the year recently.  The 7th and 8th grade groups performed on Monday, 
October 29th followed by the 6th grade performance on Monday, November 5th.  The 
students did a great job showcasing their talents.  Thanks go out to Mr. Marin, Mr. 
Colburn, and Mr. DeLonay for all their efforts in getting the students ready to perform. 
The performance was excellent! 
 
PBIS Talent Show:  ​​The first quarter incentive for our Positive Behavior Intervention 
and Support (PBIS) program is a TMS talent show that will take place on the afternoon 
of November 19th.  Students who wish to perform must have their act approved by 
performing during one of three scheduled auditions.  Mr. Marin, Mr. Colburn, Mrs. 
Huseby, Mrs. McKenzie and myself were present at the auditions to ensure setups were 
proper and offer feedback wherever we were able.  We had 22 students sign up to 
perform acts including singing, dancing, comedy, and playing instruments.  
 
Student Council Dance:  ​​Student Council hosted its first middle school dance of the 
year on October 19th.  The dances are a major fundraising source for student council 
and this one was a success with over 200 students in attendance.  The theme was 
“Black and White” and the group did a great job of decorating for the event.  In addition 
to the dance we also hosted an open gym for students who prefered sneakers rather 
than dancing shoes. 
 
Veterans Day Assembly:​​  Veterans day fell on a Sunday this year so we will host our 
annual assembly honoring our community veterans on Monday, November 12th.  This 
year’s theme is “Honoring our Flag and Those who Defend It”.  Our assembly will be 
emceed by student council members Madilyn Bauman and Portia Crowell and includes 
performances by the THS Concert Band and Chamber Choir.  Winners for the 5th and 
7th grade essay contests will be announced and awards presented.  
 
Link to the TMS November Newsletter 

https://www.tomahawk.k12.wi.us/schools/middle/newsletters/Issue%202%20November2018%20Hatchet%20Highlights.pdf

